
Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 4:26 PM 
'seneyloan@aol.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10154-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Seney. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified . 

Thank you! 

To//U Hover 
COVlt\.Vlt\.LssLolA, De-ptA.ttj CLerR I 

FLorL/i\Cl 'PtA.bLLc servLce COVlt\.Vlt\.LssLo"" 

2540 SvttA.Vlt\.Clr/il OClR BotA.Levlilr/il 

TClLLClviClssee, FL 3::23_3_3 
Pvio""e: (g50) 4i3-b4b 7 

From: Anton ia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:39 PM 
To: 'Gary Seney' <seneyloan@aol.com> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Seney. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

To//U Hover 
COVlt\.Vlt\.LssLolA, De-ptA.ttj CLerR I 

FLorL/i\Cl 'PtA.bLLc servLce COVlt\.Vlt\.LssLo"" 

2540 SvtlA.Vlt\.Clr/il OClR BotA.LeVClr/il 

TCl LLCl vililssee, FL 3::23_3_3 
Pvio""e: (g50) 4i3-b4b7 

From: seneyloan=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io <seneyloan=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Gary Seney 

Sent: Sunday, September 5, 2021 9:57 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

1 



Dear Commissioner 

We are retired and on a fixed income. Any increases in fixed expenses are felt. It appears that 
FPL wants an ROI greater than the national average and also greater than Duke. Don't agree 
with this. A slight increase is understandable. Once fuel costs come down, we should see a 
rate reduction. 

Thank you, 

Gary Seney 
2936 NW MOORE RD 
LAKE CITY FL, 32055-9515 

2 



1

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:39 PM
To: 'Gary Seney'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Mr. Seney. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 

From: seneyloan=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io <seneyloan=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Gary Seney 
Sent: Sunday, September 5, 2021 9:57 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

 
Dear Commissioner 
 
We are retired and on a fixed income. Any increases in fixed expenses are felt. It appears that 
FPL wants an ROI greater than the national average and also greater than Duke. Don't agree 
with this. A slight increase is understandable. Once fuel costs come down, we should see a 
rate reduction. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Gary Seney 
2936 NW MOORE RD 
LAKE CITY FL, 32055-9515  

 

 




